
PRESIDENT’S
VOLUNTEER
SERVICE
AWARD

RECOGNIZING VOLUNTEER SERVICE

Marine Corps Family Team
Building will track hours
each year between 1
January to 31 December
A one month grace period
in January will be alloted
to turn in all LOAs from
volunteer hours
conducted the previous
year for end-of-year
recognition
Awards begin at 100 hours
for adults

CONTACT YOURCONTACT YOUR

INSTALLATION VOLUNTEERINSTALLATION VOLUNTEER

COORDINATOR TO SUBMITCOORDINATOR TO SUBMIT

YOUR LOASYOUR LOAS

MCFTBHH@USMC-MCCS.ORG

(703) 693-8906
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INFORMATIONINFORMATION
HOURS REQUIRED TO EARN AWARDS

VOLUNTEER ELIGIBILITY ELIGIBLE SERVICE
US Citizen or lawful
permanent resident of the
USA
At least 5-years-old
Complete eligible service
within a 12 month
timeframe
Submit your service
hours/LOAs for verification

Unpaid acts of service
Service through nation
service programs that
provide a stipend (i.e.-
PeaceCorps, AmeriCorps)
can be applied towards the
Lifetime Achievement
Award, but not the Bronze,
Silver, or Gold Award

ELIGIBLE SERVICE DOES NOT INCLUDE

Donating funds

Political lobbying

Religious instruction

Conduction of worship

services

Proselytizing

Serving only family members

Volunteer service performed

as part of court-ordered

community service


